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Lyndoch Grapevine Advertising Costs, Page 

Size A5 

Advertisement Size Full Page Half Page Quarter 

Southern Barossa Business 

or Personal Classified 

$51 inc GST $26 inc GST $15 inc GST 

Other Business $71 inc GST $41 inc GST $20 inc GST 

An additional $20 will apply for a colour ad in the print version (all 

electronic copies are full colour). 

Invoices will be issued by the Southern Barossa Alliance Inc 
Community notices are free 

Advertising in The Lyndoch 
Grapevine.  

As this is a NFP publication, all 
advertising revenue is used to 
offset our only cost, which is 
printing.  Please consider  
supporting this community  
newsletter by placing an  
advertisement.  We would be 
happy to assist with the design 

Grapevine Submissions   
Email the details to:  
lyndochgrapevine@hotmail.com  

Editors:  Zoe Phillips, Michael Byrne 
      & Jane Feast      
          
Tel. 0409 825 885  

Cut off date will be the 25th of 

Subscribe to The Grapevine and 

receive it by email in full colour  
every month.  Simply send an email to:  
lyndochgrapevine@hotmail.com 
and type "subscribe" in the subject line.  

Cover photo kindly submitted by Shirley Wegener, 

Location: Hoffnungsthal Road, just past the  

winery, 

If you’re interested in 

supporting the communi-

ty and adding your  

expertise to the team at 

the Southern Barossa Alliance, 

come to the AGM on 30 Octo-

ber.  For more information con-

tact the editor. 

AGM 

6.00pm,  30 October 2025 

At the Williamstown RSL Hall 

RSVP:  
info@southernbarossaalliance.com 
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Ten Quick Questions—Pat 

Q: What’s your favourite way to spend a weekend? 

A: Out in the garden, where I spend most of my time. 
 

Q: What’s a book that you’d recommend? 

A: I’m currently reading ‘Call Me Sister’ by Jane Eden, 

about a District Nurse in the UK and finding it very 

interesting. 
 

Q: What’s your dream job? 

A: A Hairdresser!  I never was but would have really enjoyed it. 
 

Q: Do you have any pets? 

A: No 
 

Q: What’s your favourite type of cuisine? 

A: Anything except olives. 
 

Q: What’s your favourite season? 

R: Spring.  I have 120 roses and am looking forward to them com-

ing out. 
 

Q: What’s your favourite way to stay active? 

A: Mainly gardening and walking. 
 

Q: What’s a skill you’re proud of? 

A: China and oil painting, gardening of course, knitting and crochet. 
 

Q: Do you enjoy spending time outdoors? 

A: Yes 
 

Q: What’s your favourite movie or TV show? 

A: I enjoy watching Britbox, any UK films. 

Lyndoch  Group 
Lyndoch Red Cross recently hosted approximately 30 members for the 

Gawler Barossa Zone Annual Meeting at the Lyndoch Bowling Club.  Such 
a great venue and hosts, our group appreciated your hospitality. 

 

The next meeting will be our Christmas lunch, 
Monday 1st December at 11.30am.   

 

For further enquiries or if anyone  
wishes to join us, please  
contact Monica Wohlstadt,  
Group Coordinator on  
0403 360 468.  
New members are most welcome. 
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Lyndoch Community Committee  

The LCC will be donating the profits from their  

Sausage Sizzle stand at the Community Market on 

Saturday to Dementia Australia. 

 

We’ll see you on 11 October for a delicious: 

Sausage & Onion Sandwich  $3.50 

Bacon and Egg Sandwich  $5.50 

 

Come and say Hi, have a chat 

about what we do.  

We’re a friendly bunch who are 

passionate about our community. 

See you there! 

*Quality sausages 

and bacon from 

Lyndoch Butcher 

and Free Range 

Eggs used. 
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Southern Barossa Coffee & Chat 

Mornings  

Once again an enjoyable morning 

was had by the ladies who 

attended ‘Coffee and Chat’ at the 

Bakery in September.   

The next catchup will be at the: 

Table Café, Lyndoch 

Thursday 9 October 

10.30am 

It will be lovely for people to 

catch up again. 

We are always happy to see new faces from 

the Southern Barossa towns which include 

Lyndoch, Rowland Flat,  Williamstown, 

Rosedale, Sandy Creek and Cockatoo Valley 

so if you have a spare hour or two we would 

love to have you join us.  

 

If you require further information 

please contact Judy on 0413 606 565. 
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Pete’s Poser 
Unfortunately, no-

one guessed last 

month’s photo.  It 

was “Olive’ the 

vintage truck that 

lives in front of 

the Barossa Cha-

teau. 

If you know where 

this one is, send 

us an email at: 

lyndochgrape-

vine@hotmail.com 

Delivering Concordia’s 
future  

The Barossa Council has 
welcomed the State Government's 
finalization of the Code Amend-
ment for the Concordia Growth 
Area, which includes the release 
of the Concept Plan and details on 
the Concordia Basic Infrastructure 
Scheme.   

This development is expected to 
provide 12,000 new homes and 
accommodate up to 30,000 resi-
dents over the next 30 years.  
Mayor Bim Lange praised the   
Malinauskas Government's proac-
tive planning approach, ensuring 
essential infrastructure is planned 

and funded alongside develop-
ment.  

The Council has collaborated ex-

tensively with stakeholders to 

plan for critical community and 

social infrastructure, such as rec-

reation, cultural, and sporting fa-

cilities, complementing the State's 

infrastructure plans for education 

and emergency services.   

The project also includes shared 

path networks and multiple pre-

cincts to enhance liveability.  Re-

zoning the land is part of the 

Premier’s Housing Roadmap, with 

work expected to begin by 2027 

and the first homes constructed 

by 2029.  

On the Grapevine 
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Williamstown Lyndoch Landcare  
Altona CSR Reserve 

 

MEETINGS are held on the 4th Wednesday of each 
month at 7.30pm in the Lyndoch Library Meeting Room 
(back of the Library). 

WORKING BEES every Thursday from 
9.00am—12 noon except on days over 30 
degrees (please ring to confirm w/bee is still 
running).    

Everyone is Welcome!            

ENQUIRIES please contact: 

Chair:  Angus Atkinson 0498 649 766         Secretary: Terry Redman  0418 857 915 

Email: altona.landcare@gmail.com   

Facebook: facebook.com/AltonaCSRLandcareReserve 

The New Season at  

Little Athletics!  
 

Registrations for the next season 

at Lyndoch & Districts Little Ath-

letics Centre are now open!  

Lyndoch and Districts Little Athlet-

ics Centre (LADLAC) welcomes 

children and young people, aged 3 

– 17 years old, to develop skills, 

learn new ones and to have fun in 

a positive, family-friendly setting.  

The next season starts on 18 Oc-

tober 2025 at 5.30 pm. You can 

register via the link on the 

LADLAC website: 

www.ladlac.com.au.  

Our Little Athletics centre is run 

entirely by volunteers and parents 

are asked to get involved in a va-

riety of ways:  

chaperoning their kids through the 

events in age groups;  

a couple of sessions in the can-

teen;  

helping to setup or pack down;  

or even joining the committee.  

No experience is necessary, there 

are always committee members 

and other volunteer parents 

around to help.  

LADLAC also participates in the SA 

government Sports Vouchers 

scheme.  

Children between the ages of 3 to 

17, no matter what skill level, are 

welcome to participate and have 

fun at the Lyndoch and District 

Little Athletics Centre.  

Weekly meets will be held on Fri-

day nights from 5.30 pm – 7.30 

pm at Barossa Park, Lyndoch.  

Contact Morgan Heggie on  

0435 588 739  

mailto:altona.landcare@gmail.com
http://facebook.com/AltonaCSRLandcareReserve
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The Sandy Creek Uniting Church 
wildflower walk was enjoyed by 
about 20 people on Thursday, 
September 25th. 

On a sunny afternoon the walk 
began with a welcome in the 
church at which Leonie Hobbs, a 
volunteer at Para Wirra and 
Sandy Creek Conservation Parks 
spoke about a prescribed burn 
held last November. She ex-
plained that, after careful assess-
ment, prescribed burns were held 
to reduce undergrowth. They are 
"quick and cool" but there could 
be some impact on the wildflow-
ers this Spring. 

After driving to the Barossa Gold-
fields, the group were able to 
view a good range of native 
plants, including orchids. Because 
of the dry year, some species 
were not seen, but others not 
usually seen 
had come into 
flower. The 
bright yellow 
Yam Daisy was 
such a plant. 
Fortunately the 
prescribed burn 
had not im-
pacted most of 
the track 
where the wild-
flowers were 
growing. 

Back at the 

church, a slide 

show of wildflowers from past 

years made use of photos taken 

by Phil Afford. During the after-

noon tea, Dr David Taplin, chair-

person of the church council 

thanked Leslee Carle and Leonie 

Hobbs for the contribution they 

had made to the success of this 

event and presented each with a 

gift. The Wildflower walk has been 

held annually for the past 45 

years. 

Sandy Creek Uniting Church    

Wildflower Walk               Geoff Graetz 

Yam Daisy 
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Building Drafter & Design 

Anthony Tume 

ABN 819 636 35238 
M: 0429 929 561          E: actume@aapt.net.au 

Domestic Site Survey & Civil Works 

Drafter & Design 

 - Tume A . . . Extra Drafting & Design Guy - 

The Men’s Shed is a concept which 
is growing in popularity and in-
creasing in number in Australia 
and around the globe.   It pro-
vides an outlet for men, much in 
the same way that the backyard 
shed has in Australian culture over 
many years.    The Southern Bar-
ossa Men’s Shed extends a wel-
come to men from all walks of life 
to attend our Shed.  Without a 
strict format we foster fellowship 
and emphasise the importance of 
men enjoying the activities, feel-
ing a sense of belonging and be-
ing part of a relaxed non-
pressured group.   
 
 We encourage anyone who simply 
wants to turn up for ‘a cuppa’ and 
socialise while others may want to 
tinker, mend or create in the well 
equipped workshop.  If you are 
curious to try new things someone 
is always on hand to help 
out.   Making or repairing furni-
ture or homewares or toys, mend-
ing and fixing motors, renovating 
bicycles, arts and crafts,  all ex-
amples (but certainly not the lim-

its) of the activities that can be 
undertaken at the Shed depending 
on the  knowledge and skillset of 
the members.  
 
 Projects and activities are also 
undertaken which benefit the 
community.   
 
September is Prostate Cancer 
Awareness Month and Member for 
Barker, Tony Pasin, is holding the 
big Aussie BBQ to raise awareness 
and funds for the Prostrate Cancer 
Foundation of Australia.  The 
Southern Barossa Men’s Shed has 
raised $525 to contribute to this 
very important cause. 
 
The SBMS shed is located at the 

rear of the Wirraminna Care Little 

Shop of Treasures on Queen 

Street, Williamstown.  Any en-

quiries relating to the shed, 

membership or the hire of the 

meeting room  (attached to 

the workshop)  can be di-

rected to Glen Venning on 

0409 675 937.  

Southern Barossa Men’s Shed 
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BAROSSA 4WD CLUB 

The Barossa 4WD Club meet 
on the second Wednesday of 
each month (except Decem-
ber) at the Lyndoch Meeting Room. En-
trance is at the rear of the library and 
parking is available onsite. 

New members are always welcome.   

The next meeting will be  
Wednesday 8th October @ 7.30pm  

Enquiries contact:  
secretary.barossa4x4club@gmail.com 
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